
Crime Stoppers and Oceanside 
Police Department homicide unit is 
asking for the public’s assistance to 
help identify or locate the person 

responsible for the murder of 
Rachel Rivera. 

For information leading to an arrest, you could receive up to a $1,000 reward and remain anonymous. The qualifications of 
any person(s) for the reward and the amount of the reward for any person(s) so qualifying will be determined by San Diego 
County Crime Stoppers, Inc., in its sole discretion. The amount of all rewards given shall not exceed $1,000. Information 
must be received on the tip line, (888) 580-TIPS (8477).

UNSOLVED HOMICIDE
INFORMATION NEEDED

REWARD
EARN UP TO 

$1,000

The body of Rachel Pauline Rivera, 48, was found on January 25th, 2001 at 8:49 
p.m. in the west alley of the 600 block of South Coast Highway, Oceanside. Rivera 
was stabbed and shot in the upper body as she walked home from a Circle K 
store. Rivera was well liked and did not have any known enemies.  

3855 Mission Ave. Oceanside, CA 92054   (760) 435-4900 

You can remain anonymous. 
Anyone with information on the murder of Rachel Rivera is asked to call 
CRIMESTOPPERS at (888) 580-TIPS (8477) or Tom Heritage at Oceanside Police 
Investigations (760) 435-4613 or email THeritage@ci.oceanside.ca.us. 
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